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Access to the Pentagon Reservation
As OPM announced tonight, Federal agencies in the Washington, DC area will re-open Friday,
February 12, 2010.

All previously closed Pentagon entrances will resume their normal hours of operations beginning at 5
am.

Pentagon Reservation parking will be limited due to the vast snow collection and removal. Personnel
are encouraged to carpool and use public transportation to the greatest extent possible.

For media related questions, please contact Chris Layman at chris.layman@pfpa.mil.
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